

2021-12-16 OC ZOOM CHAT

00:09:54 Mark Suzie: Hi everyone ♡  
00:10:45 Kevin Taylor: Cottage tuning in !  
00:11:22 Mark Suzie: Glad you made it Cottage lol♡  
00:15:04 Lindy Hunt: hi all Lindy here  
00:16:15 Mark Suzie: Andrew Wilkinson, Darrylle Ryan, David Cruise, Jack Wells, John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Marte Kinder, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Tania Morsman, Vanessa Ernst, ♡

00:26:23 john: OC opened 19:51  
00:29:55 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 17Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.Andrew Wilkinson, Darrylle Ryan, David Cruise, Jack Wells, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Tania Morsman, Vanessa Ernst,

00:30:01 david cruise: Agenda item ID: 13614Date: 2021-12-07 11:48:52Meeting: OCAgenda item: Public Liability Insurance InvoiceAgenda details:Motion: That the OC pays Arcuri Farm Property Liability Invoice number 00368472 for \$680Item by: Kathy Ernst<https://data.dte.org.au/files/Public%20Liability%20141U824416BPK-368472.pdf>

00:31:15 Peter Tippett: these minutes?  
00:31:17 Peter Tippett: <https://dte.org.au/minutes/2021-11-25%20OC%20Minutes.pdf>

00:36:11 TaniaM1820<3: awesome 😊  
00:42:04 Mark Suzie: Thanks to Richard Woodgate also for arranging the visit♡

00:43:07 john: OCM20211207\_ThinkWater\_INV00187879.pdf  
OCM20211212KT\_BeeUpdate.pdf

- OCM20211213KT\_BeeUpdate2.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 08 04 Essential Energy Corr.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 08 23 Jackson limestone Inv.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 09 21 BB Terminal Inv.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 10 02 Telstra Inv.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 11 02 Telstra Inv.pdf
- OCM20211214\_21 11 08 Orgin Corr.pdf
- OCM20211214KE\_CoopSecretaryCorro.pdf
- OCM20211214KT\_BeeUpdate3.pdf
- OCM20211214KT\_BeeUpdate4.pdf
- OCM20211215KT\_BeeUpdate5.pdf
- OCM20211215RW\_Landcare\_weeds.pdf
- OCM20211215SH\_Landcare\_weeds.pdf

00:43:13 TaniaM1820<3: I am acknowledging that Ray Higgins also contributed to the meeting with Tim Mooney ♥

00:43:21 Peter Tippett: Task Check List ProceduralPay Storage King  
Invoice # 1015488 for \$170 for storage till 21/11/21 by  
bank transfer. Suzie Helson to action - COMPLETEDThe OC  
investigates the domain name 'confest.community'. Not noted who  
was taking on this task. Malcolm advised that this was  
finalised previous meeting, DTE paying but this is in Troy  
Reid's name and after AGM perhaps somethingfor the Board  
to look at. Lindy Hunt advised that several years ago  
Troy Reid took out several domain names to prevent them  
being used by other than DTE. COMPLETEDThat John Reid  
be given the current password for the dte.coop server. - John  
Magor to task with John Reid in relation to the password.

ONGOING

00:43:30 Peter Tippett: That Trevor Pitt writes to the Board  
on behalf of the OC.To confirm that the OC is  
responsible for running the AGM and the Election.As  
per the DTE rulesAnd thus the OC rejects the recent  
motions from the Board relating to the AGM andElection.  
COMPLETED, no response received from the Board.The removal of

First Aide equipment from Storage King to Denise Banville's. COMPLETED, Kathy confirmed that no monies are outstanding to Storage King.

00:43:47 Peter Tippett: Actions to be taken Procedural Pay Water NSW Invoice CIV00126560 \$259.38 as per Agenda 13587 – Suzie to action Pay FMV Insurance Invoice 13464 \$3,300 as per Agenda 13569/13588 – Suzie to action

00:43:58 Peter Tippett: David Cruise to contact Murray Ross to discuss selling our water allocation. Transfer \$3,000 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as per Amended Agenda 13584 - Suzie to action Transfer \$1,540 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as per Agenda 13585 - Suzie to action Transfer \$250 to John Reid's DTE card as per Amended Agenda 13586 - Suzie to action

00:44:40 john: ocmail@dte.org.au

00:46:53 Peter Tippett: Last 5 meeting dates: Nov 25 2021, Nov 11 2021, Oct 28 2021, Oct 21 2021, Oct 14 2021,

00:47:49 Peter Tippett: <https://dte.org.au/minutes/2021-11-25%20OC%20Minutes.pdf>

00:50:38 Peter Tippett: I am pretty sure Sure gave an update regarding eftpos. Might want to check with her Kathy.

00:52:32 Peter Tippett: accounts@dte.org.au

00:53:44 Kathy and Vanessa: ACTION TASK: Gary to terminate the contract for the EFTPOS machine which may involve paying out for the loss of the machine.

00:54:37 Kathy and Vanessa: ACTION TASK: Telstra invoices to be sent to accounts@dte.org instead of receiving paper copies.

00:56:31 Marte 1823: Email titled "Reminder for the DTE Board and Organising Committee for action on agenda item: Making Woorooma site grounds fit for purpose" resent to both ocmail@dte.org.au and oc@dte.org.au

00:57:27 John Magor: Updated for minutes 16/12/21 Task Check List  
Procedural Pay Storage King Invoice # 1015488 for \$170 for  
storage till 21/11/21 by bank transfer. Suzie Helson to action  
- COMPLETED The OC investigates the domain name 'confest.community'.  
Not noted who was taking on this task. Malcolm advised  
that this was finalised previous meeting, DTE paying but this  
is in Troy Reid's name and after AGM perhaps  
something for the Board to look at. Lindy Hunt advised  
that several years ago Troy Reid took out several domain  
names to prevent them being used by other than DTE.  
COMPLETED That John Reid be given the current password for  
the dte.coop server. - John Magor to task with John Reid in  
relation to the password. ONGOING

00:58:57 John Magor: Task list updated 16/12/21 for minutes - That Trevor Pitt  
writes to the Board on behalf of the OC. To confirm  
that the OC is responsible for running the AGM  
and the Election. As per the DTE rules And thus the  
OC rejects the recent motions from the Board relating to  
the AGM and Election. COMPLETED, no response received from  
the Board. The removal of First Aide equipment from Storage King  
to Denise Banville's. COMPLETED, Kathy confirmed From Peter Tippett to Everyone:

08:09 PMA Actions to be taken Procedural Pay Water NSW Invoice CIV00126560  
\$259.38 as per Agenda 13587 – Suzie to action Pay FMV Insurance Invoice 13464 \$3,300 as per Agenda  
13569/13588 – COMPLETED

01:00:53 Peter Tippett: Transfer \$3,000 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as per Amended Agenda  
13584 - Suzie to action Transfer \$1,540 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as per Agenda 13585 - Suzie to  
action Transfer \$250 to John Reid's DTE card as per Amended Agenda 13586 - Suzie to action

01:01:39 John Magor: Update task list for minutes - 16/12/21 David Cruise to contact Murray  
Ross to discuss selling our water allocation. - in process Transfer \$3,000 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as  
per Amended Agenda 13584 - Completed Transfer \$1,540 to Kevin Taylor's DTE card as per Agenda  
13585 - COMPLETED Transfer \$250 to John Reid's DTE card as per Amended Agenda 13586 -  
COMPLETED

01:07:41 John Magor: TASK list for minutes of 16/12/21 Gas bottle storage Malcolm Matthews -  
in process Address matters of onsite fuel storage -and- gas storage as per letter from Board - Malcolm

Matthews

01:12:25 Mark Suzie: I think I wrote the email to the OC???

01:13:15 Kathy and Vanessa: yes, I remember it was your action point.

01:14:52 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13614 Date: 2021-12-07 11:48:52 Meeting: OC  
Agenda item: Public Liability Insurance Invoice Agenda details: Motion: That the OC pays Arcuri Farm Property Liability Invoice number 00368472 for \$680 Item by: Kathy  
Ernst <https://data.dte.org.au/files/Public%20Liability%20141U824416BPK-368472.pdf>

01:15:48 Mark Suzie: Happy to second this

01:16:43 TaniaM1820<3: go Suzie

01:18:30 John Magor: Action task re agenda item 13614 Suzie to pay.

01:19:05 TaniaM1820<3: Agenda item ID: 13615 Date: 2021-12-07 11:52:46 Meeting: OC  
Agenda item: Farm Property Insurance Invoice Agenda details: Motion: That the OC pays Arcuri Farm Property Liability Invoice number 00368875 for \$8500 Item by: Kathy  
Ernst <https://data.dte.org.au/files/Farm%20Property%20141U826803BPK-368875.pdf>

01:21:37 Peter Tippett: Minutes re Gas re

Malcolm. <https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2021-02-11%20OC%20Minutes.pdf>

01:22:11 Peter Tippett: • On behalf of the OC, Malcolm Matthews/Lance Nash to investigate and provided details and costings for the safe storage of fuel and gas on site.

01:23:08 Mark Suzie: Thanks PT

01:25:00 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13615 PBC

01:25:35 Mark Suzie: David Warner out 95

01:26:29 john: Agenda item ID: 13628

Date: 2021-12-13 23:02:36

Meeting: OC

Agenda item: Microbial water testing at Woorooma

Agenda details: Microbial water testing is an important part of demonstrating to health authorities that our water supply at Woorooma is satisfactory. An ongoing program is important in showing reliability of our processes.

Motion: The the budget for microbial water testing for \$450 be approved and the money placed on John Reid's card.

Item by: John Reid

[https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=505](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=505)

01:27:51 Lindy Hunt: i will move or second this

01:29:00 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13628 Moved by Lindy, seconded by Tania.

01:29:22 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13628 PBC

01:29:30 john: Agenda item ID: 13627

Date: 2021-12-13 22:57:43

Meeting: OC

Agenda item: Woorooma phone

Agenda details: The phone system at Woorooma recently stopped allowing outgoing calls, as the account had not been paid for some months. The budget includes reimbursement for the payment to bring the account up to date.

Motion: That the budget for Vonex (formerly MyNetFone) for \$254.91 be approved and the money placed on John Reid's card.

Item by: John Reid

[https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=504](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=504)

01:29:34 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13627 Date: 2021-12-13 22:57:43 Meeting: OC  
Agenda item: Woorooma phone Agenda details: The phone system at Woorooma recently stopped allowing outgoing calls, as the account had not been paid for some months. The budget includes reimbursement

for the payment to bring the account up to date. Motion: That the budget for Vonex (formerly MyNetFone)

for \$254.91 be approved and the money placed on John Reid's card.Item by: John Reid[https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=504](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=504)

01:29:55 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13628PBCSuzie to action.

01:30:45 John Magor: M

01:30:47 Lindy Hunt: i will move or second this

01:31:01 TaniaM1820<3: Im happy to second this motion

01:32:16 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13627Moved by Lindy, Seconded by TaniaPBCSuzie to action

01:33:27 TaniaM1820<3: Agenda item ID: 13627 Motion:  
That the budget for Vonex (formerly MyNetFone) for \$254.91 be approved and the money placed on John Reid's card.Item by: John Reid MOved by Lindy HUnt and Second by Tania MOrsman

01:33:41 TaniaM1820<3: PBC

01:33:49 John Magor: Follow - up action task re 13627,Suzie looking into issues around making this a direct debit account

01:33:52 Mark Suzie: With Tania's help♡

01:34:05 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13621Date: 2021-12-12 19:06:44Meeting: OCAgenda item: WEED MAINTENANCE WOOROOMAHAgenda details: We have had many discussions about what type of removal and maintence of the atrocious big thorny weeds on Wooroomah site. People have stepped forward to get the motion going but we have not had a go ahead for this to be actioned. Currently the OC have not made any decisions and it is time we did.Motion: That the OC focus on making a decision on HOW we are going to remove the weeds and that we plan and action the removal of the weeds ASAP.Item by: Tania Morsman 1820

01:41:46 TaniaM1820<3: HI I have put the latest emails regarding the management of weeds in this document - if any one want to read it

01:42:57 Peter Tippett: Can download it here [https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=569](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=569)

01:43:00 Peter Tippett: ;-)

01:43:20 TaniaM1820<3: Thank you Peter I will do that now :) ♡

01:43:31 Peter Tippett: I have already uploaded it for you

01:43:48 Peter Tippett: Under OC

01:44:30 TaniaM1820<3: whoa youa re quick I went to do it and found it there! :)

01:47:07 TaniaM1820<3: I acknowledge that I was that person Keven and I apologise for not actioning my job♥

01:48:55 Mark Suzie: Moving forward we need to include our local indigenous community and get them on board ♡ ♡ ♡

01:50:42 Peter Tippett: Provided by Tania.

01:51:51 Mark Suzie: Yes Robin agree♡

01:56:10 Peter Tippett: Motion: That the OC focus on making a decision on HOW we are going to remove the weeds and that we plan and action the removal of the weeds ASAP.

01:57:39 TaniaM1820<3: Hi Marty I have acknowledged those via email submission and another to acknowledge is Ray Higgins ♥

02:01:07 Lindy Hunt: thanks to everyone who has put time and effort into seeking a solution to our weed problem 😊 😊 👍 🙌

02:02:11 John Magor: DTE funded latex stockings, & whole arm gloves (and matching garter belts)- please!!! 🙌

02:02:18 Mark Suzie: Lots of vols and members involved, happy days♡

02:03:09 TaniaM1820<3: Yes its so wonderful♥

02:06:28 TaniaM1820<3: 1. Cut the Weeds down / slash2. About two to four weeks maximum after slashing you spray a herbicide, Amicide 625

02:07:13 TaniaM1820<3: Andrew has estimated that we have 250 Acres to treat, the needs will be:Lots of Diesel, Andrew estimates \$2000- \$2500

02:07:39 TaniaM1820<3: Three licensed/experienced tractor driver volunteers to slash, Andrew estimates this will be at least 10-14 working days to complete.

02:10:20 TaniaM1820<3: Action task: Suzie to call Emma and get names for quotes

02:12:07 john: \$499 max tonight

02:12:36 Peter Tippett: Motion: That the OC focus on making a decision on HOW we are going to remove the weeds and that we plan and action the removal of the weeds ASAP.

02:14:34 John Magor: Agenda item ID: 13621Moved by Tania, seconded by KevinPBC

02:15:32 Mark Suzie: Agree Ian♡

02:15:55 TaniaM1820<3: 1. Cut the Weeds down / slashKevin Taylor has money on his card for diesel

02:17:09 John Magor: Action task re weeds (1)Three licensed/experienced tractor driver volunteers to slash, Andrew estimates this will be at least 10-14 working days to complete.Action task: Suzie to call Emma, and Graham and get names for quotes.

02:18:58 Mark Suzie: Quotes for sprayers♡

02:19:08 TaniaM1820<3: ♡

02:19:47 Peter Tippett: Item 13374: Application to refund Kevin Elliott for materials he has paid forAgenda details: Application to refund Kevin Elliott \$ 1554.72 for materials he has paid for to fabricate luggage frames for the bus trailer and two boom gates for the stay put area.Motion: To place money on Kevin Taylor's card to refund Kevin Elliott \$ 1554.72 for materials he has paid for to fabricate luggage frames for the bus trailer and two boom gates for the stay put area.Item by: Kevin Taylor

02:19:53 Peter Tippett: <https://www.dte.org.au/minutes/2021-07-29%20OC%20Minutes.pdf>

02:20:43 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13629Date: 2021-12-16 09:58:02Meeting: OCAgenda item: Finance reporting committeeAgenda details: I would like to start a group of members to provide financial reports to the OC. The function may include Profit and loss statement per month Unreceipted transaction list Financial policies Review transactions not done by Fincom Review of Contact list for duplication Review of Debtors list Review of transection/s that have been brought to the notice of the OC in conjunction with fincom Rule 47 (c) regularly record, compile, update, and publish to members, all policies developed by the Board, the Committees of the Board, and general meetings of the Cooperative. (xii) The Organising Committee will develop and follow financial and reporting procedures as agreed to by the Board and the Cooperative's AuditorMotion: For Discussion and set the date of the first night 20 Jan 2022Item by: Malcolm

02:22:27 John Magor: Task re weeds (2) Fuel \$499 - see comments below for motion and budget

02:23:01 Malcolm Matthews: A budget for fuel of \$499.00 for weed control

02:25:19 John Magor: Motion:Approve a budget for fuel of \$499.00 for weed control to be put on Andrew' Wilkonson's cardmoved by Malcolm, seconded by Tania.PBCSuzie to action

02:25:37 Kevin Taylor: \$ 1554.72 received on 4 August and paid to Kevin lliot on 10 August 2021

02:27:05 John Magor: Weed task (3) Malcolm to arrange further budget for remainder of required fuel, & have it ready for presentation at next OC meeting.

02:27:28 Mark Suzie: I agree with Tania that a call out to vols♡

02:28:34 John Magor: Weed task (4) call out to Membership for volunteer tractor drivers Tania to arrange

02:28:42 john: [https://data.dte.org.au/files/get\\_file.php?id=570](https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=570)

02:28:49 john: Fuel budget

02:30:36 Peter Tippett: Question was can the OC communicate to members directly?

02:30:44 Peter Tippett: or delegate?

02:31:08 Peter Tippett: Thank you chair.

02:31:56 Peter Tippett: Chair. Robin is talking about everything else but.

02:32:11 Peter Tippett: From Me to Everyone 09:57 PMQuestion was can the OC communicate to members directly?or delegate?

02:32:25 Peter Tippett: I think that was a no. Is this not a priority?

02:32:39 Peter Tippett: How does the OC call a GM?

02:33:08 TaniaM1820<3: tm\_05@msn.com

02:33:26 Mark Suzie: Mark Ras, Juliet Jae, Xavier, Glen♡

02:36:15 Peter Tippett: <https://www.tti.com.au/product-category/agricultural-spray-equipment/3pl-3-point-linkage-boom-sprayers/>

02:36:51 TaniaM1820<3: Thanks David ♡

02:37:03 david cruise: <https://www.tti.com.au/product-category/agricultural-spray-equipment/3pl-3-point-linkage-boom-sprayers/>

02:37:22 Peter Tippett: Looks like a slip on as well.

02:38:22 Peter Tippett: trailer<https://www.tti.com.au/product-category/agricultural-spray-equipment/atv-trailer-boom-sprayers/>

02:38:45 TaniaM1820<3: wow

02:38:48 John Magor: Weed task - David Cruise to investigate price on spraying unit (linked in chat above) and share info via OC mail before next OC meeting.

02:39:11 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 13629Date: 2021-12-16 09:58:02Meeting: OCAgenda item: Finance reporting committeeAgenda details: I would like to start a group of members to provide financial reports to the OC. The function may include Profit and loss statement per month Unreceipted transaction list Financial policies Review transactions not done by Fincom Review of Contact list for duplication Review of Debtors list Review of transaction/s that have been brought to the notice of the OC in conjunction with fincom Rule 47 (c) regularly record, compile, update, and publish to members, all policies developed by the Board, the Committees of the Board, and general meetings of the Cooperative. (xii) The Organising Committee will develop and follow financial and reporting procedures as agreed to by the Board and the Cooperative's AuditorMotion: For Discussion and set the date of the first night 20 Jan 2022Item by: Malcolm

02:40:37 John Magor: General task prior next OC meeting, John Reid to look into setting a motion for an AGM.

02:40:49 Peter Tippett: .... by smoke signals.

02:41:08 Kathy and Vanessa: Motion by Circular 19/10 Motion 5:Motion "that the cooperative secretary is allocated the tasks of issuing all written communications to members, and all written communications must be approved by the Board before distribution."

02:43:25 Peter Tippett: Thank you Tania.

02:43:43 TaniaM1820<3: Thank you Peter - it is important

02:46:06 Peter Tippett: Date: Thursday the 6th of JanuaryTime: 07:30 PMMeeting type: BoardMeeting details:Notice by: DTE Rules

02:47:30 TaniaM1820<3: have we passed the budget motion

02:48:07 John Magor: Yes - the fuel \$499 budget was PBC

02:48:46 TaniaM1820<3: thanks oyu lol I seconded it

02:51:52 Peter Tippett: NO CONSEQUENCE = could mean motion is not effective.

02:52:04 Peter Tippett: Ignore it. OC decides.

02:52:57 TaniaM1820<3: Kathy you were very clear to me

02:55:44 John Magor: Me too - what I heard was that the advice was that although the CNL rules says motions by circular \*should\* be tabled, there is no consequence of not doing so.

02:59:05 Peter Tippett: Rule number: 4848. Quorum for Board meetings (1) The quorum for a meeting of the Board is four directors and all questions and motions decided by consensus or by the agreement of four Directors. (2) If urgent decisions are required they may be decided by telephone or Internet provided that five or more Directors are consulted and four or more Directors agree to the decision. The decision is to be minuted in the minutes of the next Board meeting.

03:00:55 Kathy and Vanessa: SGM Nov6. Written Correspondence by Organising CommitteeEXPLANATIONOn 19 October 2021 the Board passed the Motion by Circular "that the cooperative secretary is allocated the tasks of issuing all written communications to members, and all written communications must be approved by the Board before distribution."This conflicts with the work of the OC including calling and managing tasks associated with general meetings. It is obstructive and will delay processes.MOTIONThat the Organising Committee has the right to issue written correspondence to members.

03:02:51 TaniaM1820<3: Thankyou Kathy ♥

03:04:09 TaniaM1820<3: From john to Everyone 06:52 PMOC opened 19:51

03:05:08 TaniaM1820<3: Agenda item ID: 13629Date: 2021-12-16 09:58:02Meeting: OCAgenda item: Finance reporting committeeAgenda details: I would like to start a group of members to provide financial reports to the OC. The function may include Profit and loss statement per month Unreceipted transaction list Financial policies Review transactions not done by Fincom Review of Contact list for duplication Review of Debtors list Review of transaction/s that have been brought to the notice of the OC in conjunction with fincom Rule 47 (c) regularly record, compile, update, and publish to members, all policies developed by the Board, the Committees of the Board, and general meetings of the Cooperative. (xii) The Organising Committee will develop and follow financial and reporting procedures as agreed to by the Board and the Cooperative's AuditorMotion: For Discussion and set the date of the first night 20 Jan 2022Item by: Malcolm

03:07:57 John Magor: Robin, I asked you in the most recent meeting to consider sending out info to \*all\* facilitators via email as well as Facebook to accommodate Members who don't use Facebook.On the record - you refused.In the same role - you called out for assistance, I sent you 2 emails to offer assistance - neither were answered - so based on the above is the basis of my discomfort re your ability to 'steer' a fair, open -and entirely inclusive 'newsletter'.I have seen examples of your bias whilst undertaking a project that claims to be 'entire cooperative, for the cooperative' role.

03:08:57 Robin M: I think everyone can see this for what it is

03:09:06 Robin M: Johns ongoing harassment of myself

03:09:27 Robin M: Thi is totally inappropriate for a chair to be sending in chat during a meeeting

03:10:13 Peter Tippett: 133 meetings this year

03:10:30 Peter Tippett: 2021-12-16 OC2021-12-09 CC2021-12-08

ICT2021-12-02 Board2021-11-30 AGM2021-11-29 Other2021-11-25 OC2021-11-24

Director nominees forum2021-11-22 SGM2021-11-18 Open discussion2021-11-17 Open discussion2021-11-12 Not selected2021-11-11 OC2021-11-11 CC2021-11-10

AGM2021-11-09 Board2021-11-04 Board2021-11-03 AGM2021-10-28 OC2021-10-21

OC2021-10-14 OC2021-10-14 CC2021-10-13 Fincom2021-10-08 Confab2021-10-07

Board2021-10-07 OC2021-09-30 OC2021-09-24 Confab2021-09-23 Board2021-09-23

OC2021-09-20 Wellness2021-09-15 Fincom2021-09-14 SGM2021-09-13 Wellness2021-09-11

Confab2021-09-10 Confab

03:10:40 Peter Tippett: 2021-09-10 Not selected2021-09-09 Not selected2021-09-07 SGM2021-09-02 OC2021-09-02 Not selected2021-09-02

Board2021-09-01 Not selected 2021-08-31 Not selected2021-08-31 OC2021-08-27

Confab2021-08-26 OC2021-08-22 Not selected2021-08-19 Board2021-08-16

SGM2021-08-15 SGM2021-08-12 CC2021-08-09 SGM2021-08-09 OC2021-08-08

OC2021-08-05 Board2021-08-03 OC2021-07-29 OC2021-07-22 Board2021-07-15

OC2021-07-08 CC2021-07-07 Board2021-07-01 Board2021-07-01 SGM2021-06-24

SGM2021-06-22 OC

03:10:49 Peter Tippett: 2021-06-17 SGM2021-06-16 Open discussion2021-06-10

OC2021-06-10 CC2021-06-09 Fincom2021-06-03 Board2021-06-02 OC2021-06-01

ICT2021-05-31 Open discussion2021-05-27 OC2021-05-26 Fincom2021-05-25

Governance & Statutory Compliance2021-05-20 Board2021-05-18 Not selected 2021-05-13

OC2021-05-13 CC2021-05-11 ICT2021-05-06 Board2021-05-04 OC2021-04-29

OC2021-04-28 ICT

03:10:55 Robin M: I have my reasons for refusing to meet with John Magor, it is not up to him to then weaponise my decision from the chair during a meeting

03:11:27 John Magor: Robin - to your "I think everyone can see this for what it is", I hope the facts speak for themselves - you call it "harassment", I note that everything I've said is all on the record.I'm able to Chair a meeting, and speak to the truth of a situation.

03:11:31 TaniaM1820<3: Whoa 133 meetings

03:12:09 Robin M: You are no oracle of truth, however you are very self righteous

03:12:46 Mark Suzie: Thanks everyone for a productive meeting, thanks chair and minute taker♥

03:12:48 Robin M: John focus on your tasks, get the facilitators going - do something - stop hot airing verything

03:12:50 john: 22:38 OC closed.

03:12:51 Robin M: do soemthing

03:26:36 John Magor: Goodnight all.

03:26:50 TaniaM1820<3: good night darling John M XXX

03:33:49 TaniaM1820<3: goodnight everyone ♥